
18 December 2020 
  
 
Our Ref: AR/kr 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please be advised that the school closes for the Christmas holidays today, Friday 18th 
December and re-opens for young people on Wednesday 6th January 2021 at 9.00am. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a safe, happy and restful 
Christmas.  I know you will agree with me when I say that we are all hoping for a better 
2021 as we continue to deal with the challenges of Covid-19. 
 
As it stands, the Scottish Government have made no plans for an extension to the 
school break.  This may, however, be subject to change following advice from the Chief 
Medical Officer.  Should this be the case, you will be notified by text message, through 
our school app, website and Twitter page. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Alicia Reid 
Head Teacher  

Stranraer Academy 
McMasters Road 
STRANRAER 
Wigtownshire 
DG9 8BY 
 
 

Any enquiries please contact 
 
Ms Alicia Reid 
Head Teacher 
 
Telephone:  01776 706484 
Fax:   01776 704748 
 
Email:  gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 
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